
Invitation to Postnatal Maternal Health 

Evaluation 

Dear [Mother's Name], 

We hope this message finds you and your newborn well. As part of our commitment to ensuring 

the health and well-being of new mothers and their babies, we would like to invite you to 

participate in a postnatal maternal health evaluation. 

The evaluation will cover various aspects of your physical and mental health following 

childbirth. It is an important opportunity for us to support your recovery, answer any questions 

you may have, and provide resources tailored to your needs. 

Details of the evaluation are as follows: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

Please confirm your attendance by [RSVP Date] by contacting us at [Contact Information]. We 

look forward to seeing you and supporting you during this important time. 

Thank you for your attention and we wish you a happy and healthy journey into motherhood. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


